
From: Darren Norris <dnorris@pelion.sc.gov>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 12/12/2017 2:59:38 PM
Subject: Palmetto Patriot Award

Hello,

I hope this email finds you doing well. I was curious if the Lieutenant Governor’s Office still awarded 
the Palmetto Patriot Award. If so, I would like to request information on nominating someone for the 
award. Please feel free to email me or call me direct on my cell at 213-321-8364.

Thank you,


Judge Darren Norris
Associate Municipal Judge
 
Pelion Municipal Court
 
611 Pelion Road | Pelion | SC | 29123
 
Clerk of Court | 803.894.3535
 
Direct | 803.894.2531
Fax | 803.894.9712
 
Email | dnorris@pelion.sc.gov

*WARNING: All e-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to public disclosure under the South Carolina Freedom 
of Information Act (FOIA), §30-410 SC Code of Laws.*
 

** NOTICE: This communication may contain privileged or other confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, or 
believe that you have received this communication in error, please do not print, copy, retransmit, disseminate, or otherwise use the 
information. Also, please indicate to the sender that you have received this communication in error, and destroy the copy you received.
**
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